
2017	Board	Meeting	
Mini-Hops	Gymnastics	
Edina	Grill	10/2/17	
Meeting	Minutes	
	
	
	
Call	to	order	10:39	
	
Attendees:	
Michael	Morse-MHG,	James	Letzring-	MHG,	Ron	Hill-	Great	Northern,	Bob	Wuornos-	MN	Valley,	Vadim	
Balakarev-	Elite	
	
Grassroots:	
Mike	proposed	that	for	the	2018	Grassroots	Clinic	we	change	the	time	of	year	of	it	to	the	beginning	of	
June	or	end	of	May.	He	also	proposed	it	to	include	both	level	4-6	in	one	session	and	level	7-10	in	
another	session.	He	thought	that	it	should	be	a	one	day	event	on	a	Sunday	with	two	sessions.	
Ron,	Bob,	Vadim,	and	James	all	liked	the	idea.	
Ron	suggested	the	weekend	of	June	3rd	and	because	it	would	be	after	the	Memorial	Day	weekend	and	
before	school	gets	out.	
Vadim	stated	that	if	we	are	going	to	make	this	change	that	all	the	details	have	to	be	determined	before	
the	state	meet	weekend	so	families	could	leave	already	with	that	information.		
Bob	suggested	that	the	information	be	in	the	program	at	the	state	meet.		
James	said	that	it	should	also	be	mandatory	for	any	coaches	that	have	athletes	make	the	clinic	be	in	
attendance	the	way	we	have	done	with	the	State	Clinic.	
Ron	suggested	that	Mike	look	into	the	sanctions	because	he	that	was	a	requirement	of	a	sanctioned	
event.	
Ron	suggested	that	we	change	the	name	of	the	clinic	to	the	Minnesota	Team	clinic.	
Mike	said	he	would	put	more	together	end	send	it	out	to	the	board	members	for	approval.	
	
State	Clinic:	
Ron	said	he	liked	the	idea	of	something	in	the	fall	for	the	optional	athletes.		
Mike	said	he	liked	the	idea	of	opening	up	the	State	Clinic	to	registrations	for	anyone.	He	thought	it	could	
be	a	similar	format	to	new	grassroots	clinic	format	but	open	to	anyone	who	registers.		
Ron	suggested	that	we	bring	in	a	clinician	from	out	of	state	to	help	build	excitement	for	it.	
Mike	said	he	would	start	looking	for	Clinicians	immediately.	
We	all	put	a	list	of	potential	clinicians	together.	
	
Meeting	Adjourn:	11:35	
	

	


